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September 4, 2020 

Good afternoon, International Baccalaureate Families 

  

First, I would like to say thank you to all students and families for your hard-work, patience and support these first two 

weeks. Everyone seems to be settling in to this new school year, but if you have any questions or need any help, please do 

not hesitate to reach out to the teachers or myself. 

  

Senior parents, the senior packets, including the IB Testing Registration form, are to be turned in on September 8 or 9 to 

Ms. Derrickson and Mrs. Johnson. Students will drop off the complete forms and receive their personal folders on Devil’s 

Drive September 8 or 9 from 2:30-3pm. This information and resources were posted on Managebac for students, but is 

also accessible on the IB Guidance page on our website. Please remind your senior students to take their time completing 

the forms as the accuracy of that information is very important. 

  

The due date for the final drafts of the extended essays for seniors was pushed back to September 14 to provide them with 

a little more time for senior students in the program to finish these papers. We will be sending more information next 

week to students on how these will be submitted, but if you have a senior student, please remind them to contact their 

advisor if they have any final questions or need any assistance before the final drafts are due. 

  

All students should now have the textbooks they need and all MyPCS students that requested a laptop should now have 

access to a computer. If for any reason a student did not get the textbooks they need or if any virtual students are in need 

of a laptop, please let me know. 

  

Finally, if your student or students have any questions or issues, please have them reach out to those teachers for answers 

and support in the applicable classes. Our teachers are already scheduling and conducting support measures, including 

tutoring sessions through Microsoft Teams, so we are here help all students, including those completing classes virtually. 

  

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

  

Have a great weekend, 

 

Anthony Bryant 
Assistant Principal 
St. Petersburg High School 
IB Coordinator 
bryantan@pcsb.org 
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